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Clark Vitek 
 
1. Call to order (Lichtig) 

1.1. The meeting was opened a 3:25 with self introduction of the attendees. 
1.2. Chairman Lichtig thanked ARRL and Ed Hare for arranging and hosting the 

meeting. 
1.3. Chairman Lichtig talked about the content of the SC3 website 

Action Item: Chairman Lichtig is to send an e-mail to Subcommittee 3 members 
with website info and the pass word. 

 
2. Approval of agenda 

Review of action items added as a new item 10 
The agenda was approved as modified 
 

3. Review of previous minutes 
The minutes were approved as posted 
 

4. Review SC3 Membership 
Responses to Chairman’s letters to TAs 
Chairman Lichtig reported that the letter has been drafted, but not yet sent out. 
Action Item:  Chairman Lichtig to send the letters soon. 
ISO reps and Other Interests 
Action Item: Poul Andersen to provide US AG contact information for ISO TC23, 
T110, T127 to Chairman Lichtig 

 
5. Participation in TC77 Meetings 

        Other EMC related TCs/SCs 
 Ralph Showers stated that TC77 had not met since the March SC3 meeting. 
 It was also stated that Bill Radaski will be proposed to have another 3 year term 
as Chair of ACEC. 
 F and B met to discuss product responsibility and their agreement was accepted in 
the Steering Committee 
61000-4-2 vs C63.16 – there  
Harmonic content concerns are reduced – US concerned individuals have backed off. 
2.4 – 9 kHz being developed 
TC106  EMF ………….. 
_________ 
                
6. Develop process to achieve unified US position on issues related to multiple TCs/SCs 

After considerable discussion, it was agreed that the Chairman would send a list 
of the current C63TM PINS to the TAs with the request for feedback as to 
similarities or differences relative to the various international standards activities. 
Action Item: Chairman Lichtig to send PINS e-mail to the TAs. 

 
7. CISPR technical issues and positions 

To note compilation of reports  (Available reports attached to the minutes) 
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7.1. Steering (Showers, Heirman, Andersen) 
Don Heirman provided a summary of the SCS meetings 
7.2. SCA (Vitek/Heirman) 
Clark Vitek provided a summary of the SCA HoD Report 
7.3. SCB (Mahn) 
Jeffrey Silberburg provided a summary of Sitzman’s report on the SCB meeting 
7.4. SCD (Bauer/Andersen) 
Poul Andersen provided a summary of the SCD HoD Report 
7.5. SCF (Showers) 
Ralph Showers provided a summary of the SCF meeting 
7.6. SCH (Hunter) 
William Hurst provided a summary of the SCH HoD Report 
7.7. SCI (Wagner) 
 Chairmen Lichtig provided a summary of the SCI HoD Report 
 

8. TC77 technical issues and positions 
To note compilation of reports 
8.1. TC77     (Showers) 
8.2. SC77A  (Showers) 
8.3. SC77B  (Showers) 
8.4. SC77C   (Barnes) 

Covered during the discussion of 5. 
 
9. Other issues and discussions 
 

9.1. Template for TA/DTA reports 
Action Item: Chairman Lichtig is to send the draft template to the members of SC3 
and the TA/DTAs. 
 

10. Review Action Items 
SC3Mar06-1 still open  
SC3Mar06-2, -3, -5 still open 
SC3Mar06-4  Closed with the new Action Item created in this meeting. 
 
11. Next meeting – In conjunction with the spring ASC C63 meeting  28 Mar 2007 at 
IEEE headquarters 
 
12. Adjournment  The meeting was adjourned at 5:50 with thanks to all the participants. 
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